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United Church
45 Munger St. East,
Harrow, Ontario NOR1GO
June 3, 2021

Dear United Church friends;
Check your nooks and crannies, you never know what you may discover!

These quieter days have left time for us to go through the old vault in the basement of Harrow United Church. We found
many treasures: photos that hadn’t seen the light of day for decades, ancient church bulletins and programs, and
documents to forward to the archives, when they re-open.

We also found deeds to 12 burial plots in two of the oldest sections of Greenlawn Memorial Gardens. They were gifted
to the Harrow congregation many years ago, and the trustees had forgotten about them! The folks at Greenlawn assure
us we have the right to sell them.

(6 plots are in the Garden of Nativity, Lot 0117 a,b,c,d,e,f. 6 plots are Annex N, Lot 0290 a,b,c,d,e,f.)
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We are offering them for sale, to those connected to United Churches in Essex County.

The current value of each plot is over $3100.00, plus HST of $403.00. We are asking $3000.00 each, with no added
taxes. We will work with Greenlawn to transfer the deed, and cover the cost of the transfer.

If you help connect us to someone who buys a burial plot (or more than one!), we will share the proceeds, by giving your
congregation a five percent “commission”.

If you know of members or friends of your congregation who may be interested, please have them contact the chair of
our finance committee, Mr. John Woodbridge at 519-259-2419, or johnwoodbridge01@gmail.com

We would be grateful for your help with this project.
Peace,
Rev. Darrow Woods

Harrow United Church



